
Submitted to FCC website at the same time as this. 
I hope everything is now current and satisfactory.   Previous versions of manuals and 
MPE reports can be removed. 
 
Mr. T. Harrington called and left a voice mail message questioning my email address.   It 
is in fact correct, as in FCC records.   Please pass the message to him, as I do not have a 
phone number for him nor an email address. 
 
Daryl Popowitch 
December 4, 2003 
 
 
***************************************************************** 
 
 
To:  Daryl Popowitch, M/A-Com, Inc. 
From:  Andy Leimer 
  Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov 
  FCC Application Processing Branch 
 
Re:  FCC ID OWDTR-0019-E 
Applicant:     M/A-COM, Inc. 
Correspondence Reference Number: 26032 
731 Confirmation Number:   EA696957 
 
 
1)  Several iterations have been done for MPE estimation: 
 
power W         gain dBd         MPE distance cm       DF 
116                2.85                270                            
0.5 
145                2.15                218                            
0.5 
132                2.15                293                            
1.0 
 
Last MPE exhibit should be revised to use operating duty factor, also 
use and install instructions revised if appropriate. 
 
 
 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can 
continue on the above referenced application.  Failure to provide the 
requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may 
result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and 
forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108. 
 
DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for 
your response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your 
response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET 
Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing.  If the response is 
submitted through Add Attachments, in order to expedite processing, a 



message which informs the processing staff that a new exhibit has been 
submitted must also be submitted via Submit Correspondence.  Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should 
not be submitted. 
 

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to 
the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender. 


